

Charles County Department of Planning and Growth Management

NOTICE

9/1/2023 **NOTICE #**: 23-04 **NOTICE RELEASE CONTACT: Charles County Permits Office**

DATE:

301.645.0692

PGMPermitsOffice@charlescountymd.gov

Resubmittal Requirements for **Building Permits**

Effective September 18, 2023

In a continued effort to improve the Building Permit Review Process, the Department of Planning and Growth Management request that all submittals of revisions to unissued Building Permits include a comment response memo or letter from the applicant or representative. The document should provide an explanation or description of the revisions and should also denote the specific sheets/pages where revisions were made.

In addition, all plans for commercial permit revisions must contain a full set of plans, include a "revision title block" with revision date, and the revised areas must be shown within a cloud on the revised areas within the plan. See sample attached.

Please note that each subsequent resubmittal starting with the fourth resubmittal will be charged applicable additional review fees based on the hourly plan review rate. Please reference the current fees and charges schedule for fee rates.

This requirement takes effect September 18, 2023.

Please contact the Charles County Permits Office at (301) 645.0692 or PGMPermitsOffice@charlescountymd.gov for any questions or clarifications. Those citizens with special needs, please contact Charles County Department of Planning and Growth Management, voice phone number 301-645-0692 or Maryland TDD 1-800-735-2258.

